
January 28th 2019

The Hon. Sig Hutchinson, Chairman
Mr. Forrest Westal, Executive Director
Upper Neuse River Basin Association, Inc.
4222 Emperor Boulevard
Durham, North Carolina 27709

Re:Town of Stem-Notice of Withdrawal FromMembership

Dear Chairman Hutchinson and Mr. Westal,

Please accept this letter on behalf of the Town of Stem, Granville County, North Carolina, as notice of the Town
of Stem's withdrawal from membership in the Upper Neuse River Basin Association, Inc. effective as of July 1,
2019. This notice is provided pursuant to Section 9.6 of the UNRBA Bylaws.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

TOWN OF STEM

Mayor Paul C. "Casey" Dover


